
Main Committee Message  
 
 
Hello RAHRC members, partners and friends, 
 
I trust that most of you are busy and enjoying the summertime.  
 
As we are diving into the deep warmth and sunshine of the 
summer, I would like to take the time to introduce myself to 
you, and my relationship to the RAHRC.  
 
My name is Adel Al-Foory, and I have been appointed as the 
Vice-President of the club. Thanks to the PDO Management for 
the opportunity to contribute to the success of RAHRC along 
with my colleagues in the Main Committee.  
 
 
Our ultimate aim is to make this club a place where all of our 
members and their guests can safely relax, enjoy, and celebrate. We will ensure the RAHRC will 
never deviate from this target, and harvest the EVP (Employee Value Proposition) that PDO is 
offering, as much as possible. 
 
For your information, the Ministry of Finance had imposed the Excise Tax levied on alcohol and 
soft drinks since 15/6/2019. The RAHRC Management committed to have the Club prices remain 
competitive compared to the local market after paying all its dues.  
 
On the other hand, the club is pursuing the developments plan to renovate the club to be modern 
and class to attract and delight members and to compete with the many options available.  
 
Currently, the activity level is low, but will be picking up soon. So keep an eye on the 
advertisements and visit our website at www.pdorc.com for announcements regarding events 
that maybe taking place in the club. The club house rules are also available on the website and 
we request members to go through them regularly.  
 
The RAHRC has plenty to offer. Therefore, enjoy the club facilities and the activities it offers and 
remember to give your help and support when needed to make the club a better place for 
yourselves and your families and friends. 
 
Stay safe…  
 
 
Regards, 
On behalf of Main Committee  
Adel Al Foory - Vice-President 
 
 


